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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Dr. Karen Barber, Superintendent 

School Board Members 
 
FROM: Sharon Patrick 
 
DATE:  June 9, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: District Accreditation Funding Proposal 
 
The 2021-2022 school year has been designated as the district accreditation review 
period.  Cognia Corporation will be conducting the review.  There are currently 36 sites 
involved in the review to include the district as well as the new sites East Bay K-8 and 
the ESE Development Center. 
 
Included with this memo you will find the annual accreditation service fee invoice of 
$4800 for the 2021-2022 accreditation school year.  Due to the accreditation being via 
Zoom, the service is much lower than in times past when the district was required to 
provide accommodations, meals and travel for each member of the accreditation team. 
 
Attachment 


